Securing today
and tomorrow

/A SCAM ALERT A\

Scammers are pretending to be government employees. They may threaten you and may
demand immediate payment to avoid arrest or other legal action. Do not be fooled!
If you receive a suspicious call:
1. HANG UP!
2. DO NOT GIVE THEM MONEY OR PERSONAL INFORMATION!
3. REPORT THE SCAM AT OIG.SSA.GOV



